
 

 
 
 
 
TO:   U17 Players & Parents  
     
 
FROM: Housing Coordinators; Julie Weintraub, Mary Jo LaPointe 
   Mary Jean Raab  
 
RE:  Housing Questionnaire 
 
 
 
Congratulations and Welcome! 
 
As housing liaisons for the National Team, we look forward to being in contact 
with you and your parents over the next few months as we work towards 
securing host families for each of you. The actual matching of players with host 
families is an on-going process from June up to about two weeks before you 
arrive.  We understand that you and your parents will be anxious to find out who 
you will live with but we gratefully ask for your patience. Every effort is made to 
match players as early as possible so everyone involved can get to know each 
other before your arrival.   
 
The primary goal we seek to accomplish is to find the most compatible match for 
every player as well as every host family and that often takes time. In the long 
run though, we think you will find that the benefits are worth the wait.  
 
The first step in the process is for you to complete the enclosed questionnaires. 
It is extremely important that you take some time and give a lot of thought to your 
answers. The information that you provide on these questionnaires will be used 
to determine which host family is best for you.  When you return your 
questionnaires, it is always helpful that you provide a family picture. 
 
We look forward to making this part of the process as easy and stress-free as 
possible for you and your family and look forward to working with you. 
 


